
                    MAY 2025 
                  TDSB ASIAN HERITAGE, JEWISH HERITAGE MONTH 

2024-2025 

2024-2025 ROUGE VALLEY P.S. SCHOOL COUNCIL 
We are looking for parents interested in being part of the  

decision-making process at our school!  
Please join our virtual meeting using this link:  

Rouge Valley P.S. School Council Meeting  
                          Monday, June 2nd at 5:00 p.m.  
                  This will be our FINAL meeting of the year 
                            New members are always welcome 

                                                       **WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!** 

 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

 
 

  
 

1 
 

Pizza Lunch! 
Order through 
Lunchbox on  
School Cash Online 
 

2 
 

5 
 
 
 
Popcorn sales 
@ 3:20 

6 
 
Subway Lunch! 
              Order through      
              Lunchbox on  
School Cash Online 

 

7 

 
8 

 
 

9 
 

12 
 
 

 
 

13 
 

14 
Star Lab (Gr. 5-8) 
 

 

15 
 
 
 
6:00 p.m.  
Spring Concert 

16 

 

19  
Happy Victoria Day! 
No School 
 
 
 

20  
EQAO begins  

(all week) 

21 
 

22 
 
 
 

23 

26 
 
 
 

 

27 
Cookie sales $2 
 
 
 
 
 

28 
Cookie sales $2 
a.m. Integrity 
Assembly– Wear your 
RV Spirtwear or school 
colours! 

29 
Cookie sales $2 
a.m. Kindergarten Bee 
Ambassador Program 
 
 
1:55 p.m. Volunteer Tea 

30 
Freezie sales 

I 

N 

T 

E 

G 

R 

I 

T 

Y 

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/home/ctl/Details/mid/43823/itemid/454
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/home/ctl/Details/mid/43823/itemid/466
https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_MWExOWQyYzktNzFjMS00ODYyLWI1YzEtYTI5YjlmNWFmYTQw%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522c4d72b4d-8155-4a90-9155-7705148c41ca%2522%252c%2522O
https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://stores.inksoft.com/rouge_valley_ps/shop/home


At Rouge Valley, we are committed to fostering a healthy, safe, and inclusive learning environment for all of our 
students. As part of this commitment, we’d like to take a moment to remind families about our lunch procedures and 
clarify a few important points. 
Fast Food Drop-Offs/Deliveries: While we understand that busy schedules may occasionally call for flexibility, we ask 
that families do not drop off or arrange for fast food to be delivered to students during the school day. This includes 
delivery services such as UberEats, DoorDash, and Grubhub. Please note that we do not accept any outside food 
deliveries for students under any circumstances. This policy is in place for several important reasons: 

• Health and Nutrition: We strive to support and promote lifelong healthy eating habits among our students.          

• Minimizing Disruptions: Food deliveries and drop-offs interrupt front office operations and classroom routines, 
impacting the learning environment.  

• Supervision Challenges: Lunches delivered late often create supervision issues. Once students are dismissed for 
lunch recess, our Lunchroom Supervisors are on yard duty and cannot supervise students who are still waiting for, or eating a late lunch. 

Equity and Inclusion: Not all students have access to special outside meals, which may lead to feelings of exclusion or distraction among 
peers. Students who bring fast food will be required to eat it on the benches outside the office, which also presents a supervision concern. 
If you would like to treat your child to a special meal, we encourage you to sign them out for lunch and enjoy it together. This option is the 
least disruptive to our daily routines and supports our lunch procedures. And don’t forget, we continue to offer Subway lunches on Tuesdays 
and Pizza lunches on Thursdays. Orders can be placed through SchoolCash Online. By ordering, your child will receive a special meal, AND you 
are supporting our school’s fundraising efforts!   
Forgotten Lunches 
Please rest assured that no student will ever go hungry at Rouge Valley. Our school snack program ensures that any student who forgets 
their lunch will be provided with something to eat. If you are bringing in a forgotten lunch, please do so by 11:30 a.m. so that your child can 
eat it in his/her classroom, while supervised by our Lunchroom Supervisors. We appreciate your continued support and cooperation in 
helping us make Rouge Valley a welcoming and supportive space for all students! 

LUNCHTIME REMINDERS 

SAVE THE 
DATE! 
OUR SPRING 
CONCERT 
WILL TAKE PLACE ON 
THURSDAY, MAY 15th AT 
6:00 p.m. WE CAN’T WAIT 
TO SEE YOU THERE! 

USEFUL LINKS: 
 
Trustee Anu Sriskandarajah 
 

 
TPH website  
 

 

 

Rouge Valley P.S. Website 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS to keep all students and staff safe: 
 Daily health screening to be completed for each student at home, before entry into the school 
 PLEASE, please do not send students to school who are sick or display any symptoms of COVID, flu, or 

cold, (e.g., headache, nausea, vomiting, diarrhea)  
 Rouge Valley will continue to be a MASK FRIENDLY environment  
 Please remind your child(ren) of the importance of good hand hygiene. Practice at home! 
 STUDENTS need to be ON TIME to enter the school at the bell 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US TO KEEP EVERYONE SAFE! 

Parents, we need your help! We want to ensure the safety of all of our students. 
Parking IS PERMITTED along Durnford Rd. in front of the school.   
Another option is dropping  off /picking up at the path on Durness or Carlisle Cres., or Tall Pines 
Community Centre lot. 
PLEASE DO NOT use the staff parking lot to drop off/pick up students. 
PLEASE FOLLOW THE DIRECTIONS OF OUR SAFETY PATROLLER TEAM! 
The bus loop is a designated fire route.  You MAY drop off your child(ren) along the bus loop but 
PLEASE DO NOT park in the bus loop– keep the traffic moving! 
 
Whenever possible, and to decrease the congestion in front of our school, we encourage all of our 
students to WALK TO SCHOOL. It is a great way for children to receive daily exercise, reduces 
pollution and other environmental impacts, and most of all, promotes a healthy, active lifestyle! 

CONGRATULATIONS to all of our April “Cooperation” Award Winners: 
Kindies: Elyse, Shiloh, Ashyan 
Primary: Ariana Kailaash, Nolan, Mitchell, Nikhilesh, Onyx, Shriyansh 
Junior: Ilegua, Sharlene, Murtaza, Adam, Igypt 
Int: Anaiah, Danae 

We look forward to 
hosting all of our parent/ 
guardian/ community 
volunteers who have 
supported our students 
and school programs this 
year! 
Please join us for our Volunteer Tea on 
Thursday, May 29th at 1:55 p.m. in the 
staffroom. Look out for an R.S.V.P. email to 
be sent out the week of May 20th.  

https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/ward22/Ward-22/Trustee-Ward-Updates
https://www.toronto.ca/community-people/health-wellness-care/
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/rougevalley

